Monday, October 21, 2019

PICTURE RETAKES
Picture retakes for those who missed or don’t like their pictures will be this Wednesday, October 23. Flyers are available in the office, or you may order online at inter-state.com.  If you already have a picture packet you will need to return it to the photographer the day of retakes. The picture package that was originally ordered will be reproduced using the retake picture.


MARCHING BAND
Congratulations to the Northwestern marching band - they received a gold rating, with distinction of effect, at regionals over fall break.  They are moving on to the semi-state finals at Decatur Central!


MIDDLE SCHOOL DRAMA AUDITIONS
[bookmark: _GoBack]Auditions for the Middle School Competition show, Superhero Sanitarium, will be held 3-4:30PM today in the auditorium. Anyone interested in attending the Jr. Thespian Regional Conference must have a completed permission slip and their $15 registration fee to Mr. LB by 2:45PM this Wednesday. For questions/more info, please see Mr. LB. 



MIDDLE SCHOOL FFA SIGN-UPS
The kick-off meeting for FFA is this Wednesday at 6:00 p.m. in the Ag room.  There will be food, games and fun!  Sign-ups for the meeting and for various contests and events that will take place later in the year are on the glass trophy case outside the office.  You can follow Northwestern FFA on Facebook (Northwestern FFA, Indiana), Twitter (@FFANorthwestern) and Instagram (@FFANorthwestern).



FALL HARVEST DANCE
The middle school Fall Harvest dance will be Tuesday, October 29 at the Legacy Barn from 7:00 – 9:00 p.m.

BIRTHDAYS
Kaylee Duran
Hannah Troyer
